
 

MAHARAJA AGRASEN MODEL SCHOOL 
CD-BLOCK, PITAMPURA, DELHI 

 

Circular No. MAMS/2023-24/39                                                                August 16, 2023 

Dear parents and students 

This is to inform you that as per the circular issued by the Government of 

NCT of Delhi, No. DE. 15(305)/PSB/2020/Pt. File-III  an advisory has been 

issued regarding the restrictions on the use of mobile phones in the school 

premises under rule 43 of DSER 1973.(Circular is attached) 

The advisory highlights the potential negative consequences of excessive 

mobile phone usage, such as depression, anxiety, social isolation, distraction 

in the learning process, academic performance issues, and inappropriate 

content sharing. Parents are requested to supervise the usage of mobile phones 

by their wards at home. 

Parents are requested to ensure that their children do not bring mobile 

phones to the school.  

Looking forward to your unwavering support in creating an optimal educational 

environment that is conducive to learning, growth and personal development. 

Warm regards 

Principal 

 

 
 

 

 

 



 

 



 


